BOARD REPORT August 2017 BOWE SCHOOL

Principal: Ryan Caltabiano

ADMINISTRATION:

Staff Evaluations in June

Tenured Certified Staff	0
Non-Tenured Certified Staff	0
Non-Certified Staff	0

COMMITTEE MEETINGS:

- A Ed Connect meeting was held on July 9th
- Mr. Caltabiano has attended PLC meetings throughout the summer.
- Mr. Caltabiano has attended the following workshops Achieve NJ Regional Workshop, SGO Scoring and Tracking Tool Technical Assistance and EDCamp.

INSTRUCTION:

- Student placements for the 2017-2018 school year are complete and will available at the end of August.
- The classrooms are in the process of being cleaned and supplies are being delivered.
- Some teachers have been in to set up their classrooms.

OPERATIONS:

• The construction is ongoing and contractors continue to work on projects.

NURSE:

- The nurse sent home letters to all 5th grade students to advise them of 6th grade vaccines.
- The nurse has been in throughout the summer to work on records of incoming students with medical needs.

STUDENT NOTES:

• Real Men Read has held several Summer Book Camp events at the Glassboro Public Library.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Mrs. Belcher, the Guidance Counselor will hold a new student/parent orientation on August 22nd for any new student entering Bowe School.
- Mr. Caltabiano will hold a new teachers orientation at the Bowe School on August 24th.
- Back to School Night will be held on September 26th at 6:30.
- Bowe School Pictures will be held on September 27th.